
Reference Number:

Interested parties may obtain documents from:

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

NetApp Support Renewal

2017-0071 - PO

 

 

 

The Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission (WSCC) 

invites tenders from qualified contractors for the one year 

support renewal of our NetApp Server Device.

The WSCC will accept sealed or faxed tenders until: 

2:00 PM, LOCAL TIME (MT), SEPTEMBER 20, 2017

Taya Madsen

Senior Purchasing and Contracts Officer

Email: Taya.Madsen@wscc.nt.ca

Phone: 867-920-3847

 


